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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please give Solar a chance in Utah
1 message

mjshearer1@aol.com <mjshearer1@aol.com> Tue, Sep 30, 2014 at 6:21 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

 
Subject: Docket 14-035-114
 
Dear Commissioners

Clean air in Utah and the country must be a priority for every one.  You are in a position to do
something about this.  Please address the economic and environmental costs of burning carbon. 
 
Solar is a part of the solution.  The use of solar should be supported and encouraged by
everyone.  Use by all solar customers needs to be evaluated--residential, commercial,
governmental, and any other non-residential use.
 
Hopefully the data and information that is used will be developed  by an independent source, not
one with a vested interest.  Accurate, sound and transparent studies are needed.  These studies
need to be made public, the outcomes impartially evaluated , and timely decisions made.
 
The commission's attention to this vital issue will be appreciated by all of us who are affected by
the air quality in our communities. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Marilyn Shearer
3700 Gilroy Road
Salt Lake City, UT 84109

 

 


